CLUBS NZ SOUTH ISLAND INDOOR BOWLS CHAMPIONSHIP
Delegates Meeting 4™ April 2021 at 12.30pm held at the Richmond Club
Chairperson: Maurice Nutira Clubs NZ Area Delegate
Maurice welcomed all the delegates to the meeting at the Richmond Club

Club delegates attending:

Lorraine Duncan & Mary Wills — Kaiapoi Club, Ian Sale & David McKay - Papanui Club, Lewis
Della Bosca - Waimea, Joyce & Charlie Cleghorn & Ann Sunbeam - Ashburton, Greg & Jo Hill —
Hornby Club, Shane Cooper & Val Fretwell — Richmond Club, Alec McFarlane, Jill Hurcomb —
Clubs of Marlborough, Donna Matthews — Woolston, David Mealings President of the Clubs NZ
Indoor Bowls & James Blissett - Timaru Town & Country Club, Sue Philpott — Richmond Club
Bowls Secretary

David Philpott — Secretary Clubs NZ Indoor Bowls

David Bullock — Trustee

Kylie Gould - Trustee

Apologies: D Osbourne — Woolston Club Moved : Papanui / Clubs of Marlborough

A Minutes silence was held for those who passed away in the last year.

Minutes: The minutes of the previous meeting held at the CIBA Hall Kearneys Road on 21% April
2019 Moved by David Bullock Hornby / Kylie Gould Papanui

Matters Arising: Nil
Corrospondence: Nil

Financial report attached: Levies income $221 and Event Bars account $51.75 for payment
Application for Future Tournaments.
Maurice asked who was interested in holding the 2022 and 2023 Clubs NZ South Island Easter

Tournaments.

Ashburton has expressed an interest, they will go back and ask their club about holding the 2022
tournament,

Timaru Town & Country and Club Waimea have both shown interest in the 2023 and they will go
back to their clubs for confirmation.

General Business: Thank you to Richmond Club for holding this year’s tournament
Moved by Timaru Town & Country — David Mealings

There was a question as to why the Pairs was played at 9 ends, reply was that it is in the Rules
stated in the Time & order of play

Moved by Papanui / Richmond
Trustees moved to stay the same. Moved by Richmond & Timaru Town & Country

Disputes Committee stay the same All were in favour.



Maurice endorsed a well done to Richmond for holding the Tournament

Meeting closed at 1pm





